
It is crucial for Mendocino County to continue to support the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council (MCFSC).   So 

much progress has been made with grants, neighborhood meeting education programs and overall fire threat 

awareness.   We need to be able to complete our community projects which have greatly added to the safety of our 

neighborhoods during the threatening fire season.  Keeping  the MCFSC’s funding to at least $50,000 would allow it 

to operate at a baseline level and effectively bring in other grant funding to support more fire-safety work in our 

community. 

 

Please help us to stay safe from fire and continue to support the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. 

 

Thank you, 

Marsha Little 

 


